

SAINT PATRICK CHURCH

44 East Central Street, Natick, MA 01760

(508) 653-1093

September 24, 2019

Recreation & Parks Commission Town of Natick 179 Boden Lane Natick, MA 01760

Dear Members of the Board:

This letter is to request permission of the Town of Natick to display the Christmas Creche on the town common this year from December 9, 2019 through January 7, 2020. Included is a request for electricity to light the creche.

Thank you for your consideration of this request. Please advise, and we will plan accordingly.

With my prayerful best wishes, I remain,

Sincerely,

Reverend Michael W. MacEwen

Pastor

Cc: Board of Selectmen